
The Stolen Generations Reparations Scheme is closing on 30 June 
2022. Redfern Legal Centre can help you apply. 

We would like to invite First Nations Elders who may be eligible 
under the Stolen Generations Reparation Scheme for ex-gratia 
payments to come and talk to us as soon as possible.

If you or another First Nations person are a surviving member of 
the Stolen Generations and were removed by, committed to, or 
otherwise came into the care of the New South Wales Aborigines 
Protection or Welfare Boards before June 1969, you may be 
eligible for assistance.

We can give you free and confidential advice about the Stolen 
Generations Reparation Scheme & Funeral Fund. We can also chat 
to you about other legal issues or concerns that may be troubling 
you.

Please do not hesitate to contact Redfern Legal Centre

Phone us on 02 9698 7277 or contact us onl ine at

www.rlc .org.au/contact
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